
January BullyWatch Winner 

We’d like to recognize Nacole Cumberland from Facilities Management, who was our 

BullyWatch winner for the month of January. Special thanks to Anita Phillips with the College 

of Veterinary Medicine for taking the time to nominate Nacole for this recognition. Here’s what 

she wrote: 

“At the College of Veterinary Medicine we have a lot of Interns, Residents and faculty that come 

to MSU from out of state. They do not know much about Starkville and Mississippi State so they 

don’t know where they want to stay. Or in the case of the Intern and Resident they may only be 

here for a year. A lot of these end up staying in faculty housing. Nacole is the contact person for 

that. Every time I have someone use her they talk about how easy the process was and how 

wonderful she is to work for. She always makes the move to a new town more inviting. I would 

like to recognize Nacole Cumberland for her outstanding work ethic and pleasant attitude.” 

Want to nominate a fellow Bulldog staff member? It’s easy and here’s how: 

a. Visit http://staffcouncil.msstate.edu 

b. Click on the BullyWatch logo at the top of the page 

c. Complete the short form and be specific about the “Act of Awesomeness” 

 

http://staffcouncil.msstate.edu/?fbclid=IwAR1ZEJxmLtm-4u50xyOoj4I87q18Dg0zBiUpDoYZ4iNgUB4QVwOHTS3h3sw

